
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Village of Iola 
2025 Proposed Water Rate & Administration  

Fee Increase 
 
A Public Hearing will be held by the Iola Village Board of Trustees 
on Tuesday, November 12th, 2024, at 5:30 p.m. at the Village Hall in 

the Community Room to consider the following: 

4.2% rate increase per 1,000 gallons of water usage. 

Raise the Garbage administration fee from 5% to 7%  

Effective January 1, 2025. 

 

Laura J. Krogwold 
Village Clerk/Treasurer  
 
Posted: November 1st, 2024 

 

 


